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BEGIN AGAIN 
Everyone has had the experience 
of wishing they could have a 
second chance. This evening 
focuses on the gift of beginning 
again by letting go of past  
disappointments, broken  
resolutions or expectations. 
 

AS IF FOR THE FIRST TIME 
In our busyness and rush we 
sometimes don’t really see the 
wonder before our eyes. This 
evening invites us to listen to  
the voice of the Spirit speaking 
to us through the unfolding of 
creation and persons. 

TENDING THE SOUL’S GARDEN 
Every gardener knows that              
gardens must be tended. Weeds 
must be removed to give flowers 
and plants room to grow. Water 
must flow gently to nourish the 
roots. So it is with our spirits. 
This evening will show us               
ways to prepare our hearts to 
encounter the holy, to bring our 
lives into wholeness and our                     
relationships into union.   

A three-part Lenten Series  
March 22, 29 and April 5, 2022 (via zoom) 
7:00 to 8:30pm 

This three-part series invites participants to accept the Lenten challenge to walk a path of 

openness of heart and mind. Recognizing that life is welcomed in the present moment, 

each new day presents an invitation to take delight in possibility, to experience the                       

renewal of forgiveness and to celebrate the persons we are individually and collectively.               

It is an invitation to be reshaped by God. 

Sr. Katherine Doyle, RSM is a member of the Sisters of Mercy. Trained in  
history and spirituality, she has ministered in education, faith formation and retreat ministries,  

formerly serving as the Director of Catholic Faith Formation in the Diocese of Sacramento,  
Principal of Bishop Manogue High School, and Director of Mercy Center Auburn.  

Mail with deposit to:  Mercy Center Auburn, 535 Sacramento Street, Auburn, CA 95603  ▪  530-887-2019 
You may also call with a credit card number or register online at www.mercycenter.org 

  $50 for all sessions 


